
SACRED HEART CHURCH  
Bushwood, Maryland – Founded 1755 

 

Father Stephen Wyble 
Deacon Joseph Lloyd 

 

Rectory Phone: 301-769-3100                
Parish Website: www.sacredheartbushwood.org 

Parish Email: sacredheart.bushwood.md@adw.org 
Father Wyble’s Email: fatherwyble@gmail.com 

Faith Formation Coord. – Kimmie Gibson - Email: HASHfaithformation@gmail.com 
Youth Ministry – Theresa Friess – Email: southernmarylandroots@gmail.com 

Masses: Sunday 6:30 & 8:00 a.m. and Thurs. & Fri. 8:00 a.m.     
Eucharistic Adoration: Friday 8:30 – 9:30 a.m. 

Confessions: Saturday 2:45 – 3:15 p.m. 
Sunday 7:30 – 8:00 a.m. and Friday 8:30 – 9:00 a.m. 

Baptisms:  By appointment. Weddings:  Contact Father six months in advance. 
Rectory Office Hours: Mon. – Fri. 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  
Seventh District Catholic Aid Society: 240-256-4101  

 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Mon. June    5     NO MASS  
Tues. June    6      8:00 a.m. Mass at Holy Angels 

  Wed. June    7  7:00 p.m. Mass at Holy Angels 
Thurs. June    8 8:00 a.m. Ken Cheseldine 
Fri. June    9 8:00 a.m. Holy Souls 
Sat. June  10 4:30 p.m. Mass at Holy Angels 
Sun. June  11 6:30 a.m. Parishioners of S.H. & H.A. 

8:00 a.m. Johnny Pingleton 
            10:30 a.m. Mass at Holy Angels 

 
FATHER WYBLE’S FAREWELL: Mark your calendars Holy Angels & Sacred Heart we will be having a 
farewell gathering for Father Wyble on Saturday, July 1st, after the 4:30 pm Mass. This event will take 
place in Holy Angels Hall and will be catered by Bailey’s Olde Breton Inn. Donations are suggested to 
help offset the cost however are not required. Any uncovered expenses will be split between the two 
parishes. RSVP to attend, no later than June 18th. RSVP sheets are on the tables at the entrance of the 
church. 
 
ANNUAL JUNE DRIVE-THRU DINNER:  Our Annual June Drive-thru Dinner will be on Sunday, June 
25th.  Drive-thru only.  Please plan to bake your favorite dessert for the Cake Table.  There are flyers on 
the tables at the entrance of the church.  Please take a few and help advertise our dinner.  Thank you! 
 
ALTAR FLOWERS:  The flowers on the Main Altar were given in memory of Frankie Bowles.  The 
flowers on the Blessed Mother Altar were given in memory of Eunice Long.  The flowers on the St. 
Joseph Altar were given in memory of Celeste Bowles.  The flowers on the Sacred Heart Altar were 
given in memory of Anthony Bowles.  Flowers were donated by Mary Jane and Joseph Bowles. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.sacredheartbushwood.org/
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HOLY HOUR FOR VOCATIONS:  Join your fellow parishioners in prayer before the Blessed Sacrament 
at the “Holy Hour for the Intentions of the Ordinandi” and an increase in vocations to the priesthood and 
consecrated life on Friday June 16th from 8:30 -9:30 a.m. at Sacred Heart and on Wednesday, June 14th 
from 6 – 7 p.m. at Holy Angels. 
 
DIACONATE ORDINATION: All in our parish family are invited to attend the Ordination of Joe McHenry 
& Chris Feist to the Diaconate on Saturday, June 10th at 10 a.m. by Archbishop Cardinal Gregory at the 
Cathedral of Saint Matthew the Apostle 
 
PARISH HISTORY COMMITTEE UPDATE:  The Parish History Committee will be meeting with a 
vendor that produces church pictorial directories.  It’s been thirteen years since the last directory was 
printed.  Much parishioner assistance will be required to complete this endeavor by the end of the year. 
 
CARENET PREGNANCY BABY BOTTLES:  Please remember to turn in your baby bottles by Sunday, 
June 18th.  Thank you. 

 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL: Come Join Holy Angels and Sacred Heart Parishes for a STELLAR 
Vacation Bible School. VBS will be held August 7th – 11th, in the evening from 5-8PM. There will be 
crafts, snacks, and most importantly Daily Bible Points showing children how to Shine God’s light! 
Friday, we hope to offer a Family Picnic and movie night. Families can register at: 
vbspro.events/p/hashvbs. Payments should be made by Cash or Check to Holy Angels Church. These 
can be delivered or Mailed to the rectory. If there are any questions, please reach out to the VBS 
Director Amy Williams at Miaandkyle11@gmail.com. 
 
MASS & CANDLELIGHT EUCHARISTIC PROCESSION: As you may know, the United States is in the 
midst of a National Eucharistic Revival, an effort to renew our devotion to Jesus Christ in the Most 
Blessed Sacrament of the Eucharist. On Thursday, June 8th at 8 PM, we'll have a beautiful opportunity 
to express our faith by gathering for Mass at St. Aloysius Church and a candlelight Eucharistic 
procession through Leonardtown Square. Imagine the beauty of hundreds of people illuminating the 
heart of Leonardtown with candlelight. You don't want to miss this awe-inspiring event! Mark your 
calendars now and invite a friend! 
 
QUO VADIS CAMP: Quo Vadis Camp, for high school age young men, will be held at Mount Saint 
Mary’s Seminary from Sunday, July 23, to Wednesday, July 26. For four days, high school age young 
men who desire to grow in holiness will have an opportunity for Mass, prayer, and Eucharistic adoration, 
as well as time for recreation, sports, and fraternity. Quo Vadis Camp is run by priests and seminarians 
of the Archdiocese of Washington. Bus transportation will be available. Please register now at: 
https://dcpriest.org/2023-quo-vadis-camp. If you have questions, please contact the Office of Priest 
Vocations at vocations@adw.org or call 202-636-9020. 
 
REQUEST FOR INTERCESSORY PRAYER:  Sick: Roger & Barbara Raley, Nancy Russell, Joseph L. 
Quade, Jr., Keith Polk, Mary Ann Hayden, Sean Campbell, Anita Lacey, Charles Beaver, Jeff 
Woodward, Lily Williams, Calestard Gravett, Joann Beavers, David Hill, Ruth Hayden, Matthew Quade, 
Mike Bailey, Virgie Banagan, Ann Robrecht, Carol Dean and Elaine Frederick. 
 

JUNE VOTIVE INTENTIONS 
Blessed Mother Altar – In memory of Billy Pilkerton, given by Sarah Jean Pingleton. 
St. Joseph Altar – In memory of Johnny Pingleton, given by Sarah Jean Pingleton. 

Sacred Heart Altar – In memory of Ginnie Guy, given by Sarah Jean Pingleton. 
 


